From Maria Hanrahan <

Sent Tuesday, May 12, 2009 8:51 am To Michael Tyree <mtyree@west-bendlibrary.org>

Subject Board Meeting Scheduling

Michael:

Hey there! It's been a little while and I wanted to check in to see if there is any news on a public library board meeting. Will I be contacted when it is being scheduled? I would like to present my petition at the same time WBCFSL does, so I want to make sure I am available for whatever is scheduled.

We got good news on Friday that West Bend Parents for Free Speech received a grant of \$1000 for our expenses from the Freedom to Read Foundation.

I sent an email to Kristin yesterday asking her to track down my \$30 check (room deposit) and put it towards the summer reading program fund. I also put a post our website forum asking people to donate (funds or prizes) for the program.

Talk to you later! I'm at home until about 9:45 today, then I am off to work.

Maria 262-306-3461 cell 4